
REFER TODAY

Must be a Washtenaw County
resident.

Already have a housing choice
voucher OR been approved to
receive a housing choice
voucher.

Someone living in the
household who is or has been
justice-impacted.

Trauma-informed Case
Management

Peer Support / Mentorship

Move-in Assistance

Security Deposit

Rent Arrears

Utility Shut-offs

households with HCV and carceral history

NEW PROGRAM

TO HELP

The City of Ann Arbor has directed funding to help Washtenaw County
households who have housing choice vouchers and are justice-
impacted to avoid eviction and improve housing stability and self-
sufficiency. The Rising Hope for Housing is a pilot program running
between July 1, 2023 until June 30, 2024.

Requirements to participate:

More Information:

Service providers making household referrals to the program must have
applicant complete an application with a signed Release of Information (see
QR code above). Referrals should be sent to A Brighter Way. Supportive services
will be provided by A Brighter Way, Catholic Social Services Offender Success,
Shelter Association of Washtenaw County, and/or SOS Community Services.

lapidess@washtenaw.org

Some program services include:

Washtenaw Housing Alliance Ann Arbor Housing Commission
(734) 794-6720 x 47222
wrbrand@a2gov.org

mailto:lapidess@washtenaw.org
mailto:wrbrand@a2gov.org

